
 For more information: 
Call the 24-hour project information hotline: 206-205-9186 

Email doug.marsano@kingcounty.gov or search “Murray CSO” at kingcounty.gov 

     

  What to expect during concrete pours 
  

King County contractors for the Murray CSO Control 
Project will be pouring concrete to construct the 
underground storage tank in 2015.    
   

On pour days, up to 10 trucks an hour will deliver 
concrete to the site between 7 a.m. and 6 p.m. 
Activities at the site may continue after 6 p.m. if 
necessary to complete the work. 
 
Two concrete pump trucks on the east side of the 
7000 block of Beach Dr. S.W. will pump concrete 
into the hole. Crews may continue working in the 
tank area after 6 p.m. if necessary. Local and 
emergency access to Beach Drive S.W. and Lincoln 
Park Way S.W. will be maintained at all times. 
Expect traffic delays and congestion on pour days.  
 

Concrete pours for the underground tank are weather dependent. King County will provide notification via 
email in advance of upcoming pours. If you would like to join the email list for the project, please email Doug 
Marsano at doug.marsano@kingcounty.gov or call the project hotline at 206-205-9186. 
 
Pour day details: 
• Work hours between 7 a.m. and 6 p.m. 

Work will continue past 6 p.m. if 
necessary to complete the pour. 

• Crews working on the east side of Beach 
Dr. S.W. near Lowman Beach Park  

• Trucks parked on the 7000 block of 
Beach Dr. S.W. and Lincoln Park Way 
S.W. near Murray Ave. S.W.  

• Trucks waiting to deliver concrete will 
remain running at all times to expedite 
entry to the site 

• Flaggers directing traffic along Beach Dr. 
S.W. and at the intersection of Beach Dr. 
S.W. and Lincoln Park Way S.W.  

• No parking in the following locations:  
o 7000 block of Beach Dr. S.W.  
o Lincoln Park Way S.W. between  

Murray Ave S.W. and Beach Dr. S.W.  
• Considerable increase in truck traffic  
• Traffic delays, congestion around the site  
• East sidewalk of Beach Dr. S.W. closed between 7 a.m. and 6 p.m.  

Two pump trucks will pump concrete into the hole from 
Beach Drive S.W. on pour days. 

Expect traffic delays and congestion on pour days. 

Alternative Formats Available 
206-477-5371 / TTY Relay: 711 

 

Thank you for your ongoing patience during construction! 
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